天主教香港教區 秘書長辦公處

香港堅道十六號

電話: (852) 2523-2487, 2525-8021 (內線 441, 669) 傳真: (852) 2521-8781 電郵: chancery@pacific.net.hk chancery@catholic.org.hk

CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF HONG KONG CHANCERY OFFICE

16, CAINE ROAD, HONG KONG

TEL: (852) 2523-2487, 2525-8021 (EXT. 441, 669)

FAX: (852) 2521-8781 EMAIL: chancery@pacific.net.hk chancery@catholic.org.hk

香港教區主教公署 秘書長辦公處通告

於天主教墳場為已亡信衆奉獻的彌撒

原定於本年11月2日在跑馬地、柴灣、長沙灣及西貢天主教墳場舉行的為 已亡信衆的追思彌撒因颱風而須取消。周守仁主教業已決定,這幾台彌撒將延 至本年11月23日(週三)下午四時舉行,其他安排保持不變。

特此公告

二〇二二年十一月三日



秘書長

李亮 司鐸

CHANCERY NOTICE

MASSES CELEBRATED AT CATHOLIC CEMETERIES IN COMMEMORATION OF ALL THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED

The Masses in commemoration of all the faithful departed, originally scheduled to be celebrated at the Catholic cemeteries at Happy Valley, Chai Wan, Cheung Sha Wan and Sai Kung on November 2, were cancelled due to typhoon. Bishop Stephen CHOW, S.J., has decided that these Masses are to be postponed to November 23 (Wednesday) at 4:00p.m., all other arrangements remaining unchanged.

Given at the Chancery Office, 3 November 2022.



Carmy Eas

Rev. Lawrence LEE Chancellor